
 
DATE: April 10th, 2020  
 
TO: Attending Staff, House Staff, Nursing, Clinics, PRISM 
 
FROM: Dr. Katharine Park, Director of Hematopathology 
 
SUBJECT: Coagulation Testing - INR Normal Range Change 
 
Effective 04/15/20 the clinical laboratory will be updating the INR normal reference range to 
reflect a recent change in prothrombin time (PT) reagent. 
 
INR: 0.8-1.1 (Previously 0.8-1.2) 
 
 
Please contact Dr. Park 612-873-9153 or Andrew Merryman (Hematology Supervisor, 873-

3025) with any questions regarding these changes. 


